633-171
Payne, Nancy

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 8:07 AM
To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Lemke, Melissa

Subject: FW: Erie Street Traffic Calming

Could you please enter this for Traffic Commission per request below.

From: Lemke, Melissa

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 7:04 PM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice <Janice.Johnson-Martin@cityofracine.org>
Cc: Rooney, John <lohn.Rooney@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Erie Street Traffic Calming

Good Afternoon Ms. Johnson-Martin,

I would like to respectfully request that the traffic commission discuss placing traffic calming measures on Erie Street
between Melvin and Three Mile.

Warmly,

Melissa

Melissa Lemke
District 15, Alderman
Board of Public Works and Services

Melissa.Lemke@cityofracine.org

262-994-8943



